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P3 Parent-Pupil-Teacher Meetings

on Monday 3 October 2016 from 4.00 to 6.30 pm (end of last appointment) and

on Wednesday 5 October 2016 from 4.00 to 6.30 pm (end of last appointment)

We are trialling a new online booking system for our Parent-Pupil-Teacher meetings. Our next meetings (for P3 only) are on Monday 3 October and Wednesday 5 October from 4.00 to 6.30 pm with Mrs Dennis (Temporary Teacher) and Mr Lawson (Head Teacher).
P3’s Parent-Pupil-Teacher meetings are a week ahead of other classes because prior to employment with Midlothian Council, Mrs Dennis had a holiday booked from Friday 7 October to Friday 14 October inclusive.  Therefore, for these school days, we will revert to Mrs Leonard, Mrs Gilbert and myself teaching P3.  Thank you to Mrs Leonard for working extra mornings.

Yesterday P3 pupils helped Ms Kerry Young (Head Teacher, St David’s RC PS) and I interview four applicants for a full-time, permanent Class Teacher post.  We are pleased to inform you that we are recommending the appointment of Mr Colin McCabe, hopefully starting to teach P3 on Monday 24 October – after the October break.  Mr McCabe is starting his 5th year of teaching and has been employed at George Watson’s College, Edinburgh, for the past three years.  His first year of teaching was at King’s Park PS, Dalkeith.  Mr McCabe is husband of Mrs Tracey McCabe our Principal Teacher, but has gained this permanent post entirely on merit, and we are very pleased that he will be part of our Staff Team at Tynewater PS.
To book a Parent-Pupil Teacher appointment, please go to:

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/tynewater
PLEASE NOTE: You need to type this address into your website browser’s ‘address bar’. Do not try to ‘Google’ this website address or use a search engine as that will not work. This is a common mistake on phones and tablets especially.

Login to see which appointments are available and select one that is convenient for you.

You will need: 

· Your child’s legal first name and legal surname

· Your child’s date of birth

The system will go live on Wednesday 14 September at 9.00am and will be open to take your bookings until Wednesday 28 September at 9.00am. 

Once you have logged in, we suggest you use the ‘Automated Booking’ wizard to make your appointments. You will be asked to enter your availability and choose which teachers you want to see before being shown the most efficient order for visiting those teachers on the night.

Troubleshooting Tips -  please read before booking!  
· To login you need to enter the details we have on record for you and your child. If you have recently changed your title or surname, for example, and not informed us, we will be expecting you to login with the details we have on record.
· The email address you enter is only used to receive a confirmation of your appointment. If the system gives you an error when you login, it will not be the email address that is the problem.
· Don’t forget to scroll down past the first evening to see dates and times for the second evening if you are making appointments one at a time.
· If you have several children to make bookings for, use the ‘Change Child’ button on the blue bar (above the school’s name) in the very top left corner of the Parent’s Booking Page to swap between your children. This does not apply to the Booking Wizard, where your children are tabbed above the teacher names
If you are unable to book at home or are unsure please call in to the office or telephone and Mrs Munro will assist you.
Thanking you in anticipation,
Yours sincerely,

Douglas Lawson
Head Teacher
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